
NEWSLETTER 
A message from our Head of  Academy 
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Diary Dates 

April 

Summer 1 Term 

28th—Back to school  

            School photographs 

             

May 

5th— May bank holiday  

6th— Y2 visit Botanical Gardens 

12th-16th— SATs WEEK YEAR 6 

                      Book fayre in all week  

20th—Saltmine  Production 

22nd — Y1 Blists Hill 

23rd—School closes  for half term 

Summer 2 Term 

June  

2nd— School starts For Summer 2     

9th — Y3 visit Conkers 

16th –20th—Sports Week  

July  

10th—Weston Super-Mare Sea Side 

11th—Stay & Play Nur & Rec 

14th– 18th Laches Wood Residential  

16th—Fantastic Finish 

18th—School closes for Summer         

Holidays 

Vacancy  

We currently have a vacancy for a 

Parent Governor. If you are interested 

please speak to Mrs Smith or Mrs 

Khera or you can send an email to, 

NWP-postbox@attrust.org.uk 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we come to the end of this Spring term, I want to take a mo-

ment to thank you for your continued support and involvement 

in school life. It has been a wonderfully busy term, full of energy, 

learning and celebration. 

We have had so many highlights over the past few weeks. The 

Easter Bonnet Parade was a joyful showcase of creativity—thank 

you to everyone who helped their children design such imagina-

tive and colourful bonnets! Our Easter Concert was another 

proud moment, with children performing beautifully and filling 

the hall with music and song. 

Across the school pupils have been working hard, and it was 

lovely to see so many families joining us for our Fantastic Finish 

events. These are such a great opportunity for children to share 

their learning and achievements from the term. 

Our EYFS stay and play sessions have also been a great success, 

giving parents a chance to experience the magic of early learning 

first hand. It’s been a pleasure to see our youngest children so 

engaged and proud to show their family's what they’ve been up 

to. 

I would also like to express my gratitude to our dedicated Teach-

ers and Support Staff who work tirelessly to create a safe, nurtur-

ing and stimulating environment for all our children. 

I would like to say a heartfelt thank you to Miss Lorgat as she 

prepares to leave us and begin an exciting new chapter at her 

new school. Her warmth, dedication and support have made a 

real difference to both staff and pupils alike. She will be greatly 

missed by all of us, and we wish her every success and happiness 

in her next adventure. Good luck, Miss Lorgat. 

As we head into the break, I hope you all enjoy a restful and en-

joyable holiday with your family's. We  look forward  to welcom-

ing the children back, refreshed and ready for a new term of op-

portunities and challenges. 

Wishing you a peaceful and happy break.  

Mrs Khera 



Nursery Visit Hoo Zoo 

Nursery really enjoyed seeing all the dinosaurs and  

watching them move. We had a great day and were all a 

credit to our school.  

Mrs Howard 
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Year 2 Visit Walsall Art Gallery 

Year 2 had an amazing time at Walsall Art Gal-

lery. Children really loved analysing the paintings 

and learned how to create portraits. We had 

such a fantastic time.  

 

Red Nose day  

Thank you to all who purchased a Red nose, 

wore a red item or bought a cake, we have raised 

£485.70 for Comic relief. 

Well done to Mustafa who found the glittery 

nose. 

Reception Visit Hoo Zoo 

 

Reception had a lovely trip to Hoo Zoo. They saw so many wonderful 

things and the children have impressed us with their topic learning.         

We have been so proud of all of them!  



Mother’s Day Breakfast  

The Breakfast Club children had the opportunity to bring 

in someone special for breakfast activities we are thankful 

to all parents that came in to join in the fun! 

Important Notice  

I would like to inform you of an important change regarding school access that will take effect after the 

Easter break. From the start of the new term, the only entrance to the school will be via Derby Street. 

The gate on Coalpool Lane will be closed and no longer in use. 

This decision has not been made lightly. I would like to thank all parents who took the time to share their 

thoughts through our recent parent survey. Your feedback was carefully considered as part of the decision –

making process. I would also like to thank the councillors who attended a meeting to discuss this. 

While I understand that a small number of families are not in agreement with this change, the safeguarding of 

my pupils and staff remains my highest priority. Limiting access to one secure entrance allows us to manage 

who is coming onto the school grounds more effectively, which is essential for the welfare of all children. 

Two common concerns raised were the longer walking distance and the condition of the footpath. The gates 

are approximately 0.4miles apart. We kindly ask that family's adjust their routines accordingly to ensure chil-

dren arrive at school on time, as our school start and finish times remain unchanged. A reminder that our 

breakfast club is available everyday from 8am to children from Reception to Year 6. 

Regarding the littered footpaths, these are maintained by the local council. I have reported the issue and 

raised it with our local councillors. If you are concerned about the area surrounding the school, please 

note that these matters should be directed to the council via their website, where issues can be logged . 

I appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we continue to put the safety and wellbeing of our 

children first. 
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Year 5 Visit The Gurdwara  

Year 5 had a great experience at the Gurdwara 

where they took part in a Langar tasting session. 
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Houses of Parliament 

We had a wonderful day at the Houses of Parlia-

ment. Our local MP-Valarie Vaz was in Parliament 

so came to say hello to us. The Prime Minister- 

Kier Starmer was in the House of Commons and 

was so close to us. We had a tour of the House of 

Lords and spotted David Cameron walking past 

us!  

Fantastic Finish  
What a great turnout of parents we had to our Fantastic Finish afternoon!  

The children love to share what they have been learning in class with their adults. 

Parent engagement Is so important for your children's education and we deeply appreciate all that 

attended. 

 

Early Years Easter Bonnet  

Well done to our EYFS for their fan-

tastic Easter bonnet parade, we are 

so proud of you all. 

Thanks to parents for joining them to  

celebrate ! 


